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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

31 
 

1 
MCS Random Acts of 

Kindness Day 
#BeMoreLikeEvan 

 

2 
 

3 
MCS Covid Clinic 5-8pm 

Call The Medicine 
Shoppe for an 
appointment 

 

4 
 

7 
Deadline for Pink  

Tshirt orders (due at 
the office) 

 
Staff Appreciation 

Week 

8 
 

9 
MCS Covid Clinic 5-8pm 

Call The Medicine 
Shoppe for an 
appointment 

 

10 
 

11 

Cost is $1.00 

        

14 
  

15 
 

16 
 

17 
 

18  
 

21 
NB Family Day 

No School 
 

 

22 
 

23 
PINK SHIRT DAY 

to support                
Anti-Bullying 

24 
 
 

25 
Student Council Dress Up 

Day “Sports Day” 
$1.00 

 

28 
Winter Carnival Week 

 
 

Mar. 1 2 3 4 

 
Happy March Break- Monday, March 7 - Friday, March 11 - NO CLASSES  

 

 
 

TO HELP YOU PLAN AHEAD: 
 

March 25 – Professional Learning Day – No School 
April 11 – Report Cards go Home 

April 13 – Parent Teacher Conferences - PM 
April 14 – Parent Teacher Conferences – No School 

April 15 – Good Friday 
April 18 – Easter Monday 

May 6 – NBTA Subject Council Day – No School 
May 16 – NBTA Branch AGM – No School 

May 23 – Victoria Day – No School 
June 24 – Last day of classes 

 

http://www.bumblebeesrus.com/hat-day/


 
GUIDANCE CORNER 

 

Character Strong Family Dares: here is a family activity that 
you can do at home to strengthen the character trait of 
responsibility.  To enter for a chance to win some Character 
Strong swag and a family pass to the Atlantic Cinemas, be sure 
to head over to our MCS Facebook page to post a pic of your 
completed dare or fill out the ballot at the bottom of this 
newsletter.   February’s Character Strong Family Dares: No 
More Chores – Lighten someone’s load this week. Doing acts 
of service like this can help free up someone’s time during a 
busy week and can be a great gift!  Also, during the month of 
February, MCS will be celebrating Pink Shirt day on Feb. 23rd 
and NB Suicide Prevention month. For more information on 
the upcoming guidance events and/or reminders for how 
students and parents can access guidance support, please call 
one of our guidance offices directly at 506-325-4351 or 506-
325-4710. 
 
 
PRE-KINDERGARTEN 
 
Our pre-kindergarten program looks quite different again this 
year since we are not able to bring the children into the 
building.  We will be doing a series of videos to help introduce 
our future kindergarten students to the building, routines and 
staff at MCS.  Pre-K parents are asked to make sure we have 
their most up-to-date contact information at the office and to 
check email regularly in the up-coming weeks.  If anyone 
knows of a child who should be registered for Kindergarten, 
please encourage them to contact the school as soon as 
possible to get their child registered so they don’t miss out on 
the upcoming information.   
 
 
WHAT’S HAPPENING AT MCS? 
 
Do you sometimes wonder what is going on at MCS?  
Join our MCS Home & School Facebook page or bookmark  
our website at   
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/mcs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MESSAGE FROM THE ADMINISTRATION 
 
We are very happy it is February, and that January 2022 is 
behind us! We are also happy to have all our students back to 
school! I expect that we will continue to be faced with 
challenges as we move toward “normal”, but we remain 
proud of the resiliency of the MCS school community. We will 
be spending more time outside with all students K-8. Please 
make sure your child comes to school each day with proper 
winter gear. They should also have two clean masks each day.  
Please monitor your child before school each day for Covid 
symptoms, particularly for a new and persistent cough and/or 
fever. If your child is sick, please keep him/her home and we 
will welcome them back to school when they feel better. If 
your child falls ill during the day, the administration will call 
you to come pick them up. Thank you for understanding that 
safety needs to come first. 
Being here for your child’s social-emotional needs is a top 
priority for MCS staff. We will also be working hard from now 
to June to make sure your child meets their academic 
potential. We thank our wonderful families for being partners 
with us in this endeavor! Please call us at 325 4434 to let us 
know how we can help. 
 
 

                                     MCS  
  We’ve Got This! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/mcs/Pages/default.aspx

